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Our communities in rural areas are struggling with funding, support services, and 

struggling to attract qualified staff to our areas. Our children are affected by these 

lack of support and resources. Many public schools are having to think outside the 

box to stay a float, and to stay open. Children with special needs are even greater 

impacted, as many local small charter schools don't have the resources, support, 

education program, and training to always meet the needs of the child.  


